
PRESS RELEASE 

CITY OF DOVER  

 TRASH & RECYCLING COLLECTION 

 
There will be no trash or curbside recycling collection by the 

City of Dover on the 4th of July Holiday, Thursday July 4, 2019.  

Trash and recycling collection that would normally be made on 

Thursday, will be on Friday, July 5 along with the normal Friday 

collection. Please have containers set out on Friday by 7:00 a.m.  

 

Trash and recycling collection not completed on Friday will 

continue until completed. Please leave containers out for 

collection. 

 

Questions?  Call Public Works at 736-7025. 
 

 


